Honorary Chairman

Clint Eastwood

Officers

Craig W. Floyd Chairman & CEO Kenneth W. Brunk Treasurer Suzanne Sawyer Secretary U.S. Rep. Mario Biaggi (Ret.) Founder

Board Member Organizations

Concerns of Police Survivors DuPont Federal Law Enforcement Officers Association Fraternal Order of Police Fraternal Order of Police Auxiliary International Association of Chiefs of Police International Brotherhood of Police Officers International Union of Police Associations/AFL-CIO Motorola Solutions National Association of Police Organizations National Black Police Association National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives National Sheriffs' Association National Troopers Coalition Police Executive Research Forum

Police Foundation Police Unity Tour

Officers

United Federation of Police

February 26, 2016

CNY Memorial Stair Climb PO Box 420 Whitesboro, NY 13492

Dear Friends:

Many thanks.

I am always inspired by the dedication and generosity of friends such as yourself who continue to answer our call to honor the service and sacrifice of America's law enforcement heroes. Thank you for your most generous contribution to the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund of \$1,500.00, received on 2/18/2016. Your ongoing support plays a crucial role in our ability to strengthen our organization to better fulfill our mission.

During National Police Week, the Fund hosts an annual Candlelight Vigil at the National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial for more than 20,000 surviving family members, law enforcement professionals, and supporters like you. Last year, during the 27th Annual Candlelight Vigil, we dedicated the names of 273 fallen heroes upon the Memorial walls. Your continued support helps ensure their acts of heroism are never forgotten.

While the Memorial is never far from our thoughts, the Fund is also engaged in an ongoing capital campaign—A Matter of Honor—to bring forth the National Law Enforcement Museum adjacent to the Memorial in Washington, D.C. The Museum will be filled with hands-on activities, state-of-the-art interactive technology, and rotating educational exhibits, all designed to better serve our mission of telling the story of American law enforcement and making it safer for those who serve.

We invite you to learn more about National Police Week, the Memorial, and the Museum by visiting our website at lawmemorial.org. Thank you, again, for your continued commitment to support our efforts to honor the service and sacrifice of our law enforcement professionals.

Sincerely,

The National Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Fund is recognized as an IRS 501(c)3 charitable organization and did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this contribution; therefore, its full value is deductible to the extent allowed by law.